








Board Meeting Minutes for September 28, 2020 

Rates & Billing Committee: 
Task Force Committee: 
Audit Committee: 

Eldridge / Moore / Board President 
Vacant / Smith / Board President 
Elly / Moore / Board President 

• Director Eldridge requested an update regarding the Hwy. 63 facility.

• Director Eldridge requested clarification regarding the issues with Helena Park Water 
System during the inclement weather caused by Hurricane Sally.

• Director Moore requested an update regarding the upcoming Audit and meeting with 
the Auditors.

• Director Eldridge reminded the Budget Committee that there will be a Budget meeting 
on Tuesday, 09/29/20, at 10:00 A.M. at the JCUA Executive Conference Room.

• Mr. Page stated that the Jackson County Economic Development Foundation would 
like to schedule a meeting with the Board on Wednesday, 10/14/2020 at the JCEDF 
Conference Room. Directors Eldridge, Elly and Moore will be attending. 

10. Executive Session (If Needed)

Director Eldridge asked if there was a need for Executive Session. Mr. Page requested
Executive Session regarding Personnel matters.

At 5:15 P.M., Director Munro made a motion to go into Closed Session regarding
Personnel matters for possible Executive Session. Director Smith seconded the motion.
The motion carried with a unanimous vote by the Board Members present.

The meeting closed to determine reasons for need of Executive Session. In Closed Session
it was determined there was a need to go in to Executive Session.

At 5:18 P.M., Director Elly made the motion to come out of Closed Session. Director
Munro seconded the motion. The motion carried with a unanimous vote by the Board
Members present.

At 5:18 P.M., Director Elly made a motion to go into Executive Session. Director Smith
seconded the motion. The motion carried with a unanimous vote by the Board Members
present.

In attendance were: Directors Eldridge, Elly, Mallette, Munro, and Smith. Mr. Page, Ms.
Sistrunk, Mr. Heidelberg and Ms. McDonald. Director Moore attended remotely.

At 5:35 P.M., Director Elly made a motion that the Board come out of Executive Session
and resume Regular Session. Director Smith seconded the motion. The motion carried
with a unanimous vote by the Board Members present.

No business was undertaken in Executive Session.
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